
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 59/23 
RE: Forecasted Performance of Gozitan Establishments during Festive Season Survey 

28th December 2023 
 

 

Dear GTA Member, 

 

In order to assess the current business performance during this festive season, we have prepared 

a very brief survey, and we kindly ask you to find two minutes in your busy schedule to fill it in. 

Following is the link: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/2JK76I/  

 

All establishments are encouraged to participate in this survey, even those who cater and service 

the foreign market only. In the coming days we will be sending you the results of this survey. 

 

We take this opportunity to extend to you all the very best for the New Year 2024. 

 

 

Thanks and best regards 

 
 

Joe Muscat 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gozo Tourism Association 
4 Ta’ Mliet Court 
Gorg Borg Olivier Street 
Victoria VCT 2519 
Gozo 
Malta 
 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/2JK76I/

